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History


London in the summer of 1666 will be the centre of our learning in history this term.  What happened?  What happened afterwards?  Why should we know about The Great Fire of London?





Helping your child at home and school


Purple mash � HYPERLINK "http://www.purplemash.co.uk" �www.purplemash.co.uk�





P.E. days are Tuesdays and Thursdays for both classes in Year 2. 





The homework grid will be sent out at the beginning of the term and children can pick which activities they would like to complete.  We would like each child to complete at least one piece of homework per week and return their homework to their class teacher by Monday 6th February 2017.





All children have received a reading diary and a library book which we will continue to change weekly.  We would like you to record every time you have heard your child read and include comments on how well he or she has managed or if there have been any difficulties or challenges with the reading.  Please ensure that your child’s reading book is in school every day.








English and Mathematics


Children will continue to work in their Read Write Inc groups: learning sounds, blending, reading and responding to texts. They will learn how to write non-fiction texts, to write and read codes and will create an information booklet.  They will retell a true story as part of their Speaking and Listening learning and give and retell instructions.





In Numeracy we will explore telling the time on an analogue clock. Children will learn how to total up money when buying items in a make believe shop and also how to calculate how much change to expect back.  The children will learn about and investigate symmetry and fractions and investigate and describe rotation.








Our Year 2 Term 3 2017 Family Learning Journey is:


Pride in Place





Learning Overview


Our learning this term will follow the theme of ‘Pride in Place’. We will study the events in and around The Great Fire of London as well as our home town of Wellingborough. Year 2 learning will centre around the big question;-


What happened in London during the summer of 1666?





The launch will be based on The Great Cheese Mystery, when the children will investigate and learn about Samuel Pepy’s intentions when he buried some written papers along with a couple of other secret items his garden.  





In P.E the children will learn dance formations, patterns and shapes in preparation for their Tatty Bogle performance. They will also participate in skills and team building games.





In science the children will learn how to identify common plants and trees and will learn how to scientifically them. They will also have opportunities to observe how plants grow.





In Geography the children will locate where in the world we are and examine our locality.
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